

November 2015 Newsletter

(Click <u>here</u> to see up-to-date chain of command) **CHARTER 1965**

Good day Comrades,

Member Dinner: Thanks to everyone that attending this year's dinner. Below are our award winners;



Commanders Award, traveling trophy, \$30 Gift Card – Jeff Jarosz

1st Place Volunteer Hours 252, \$30 Gift Card — Richard Vosika 2nd Place Volunteer Hours 100, \$25 Gift Card — Bob Hystad 3rd Place Volunteer Hours 97, \$20 Gift Card — Carolyn Puttin

There were many people close behind the winners for volunteer hours. Be sure to log all your hours and maybe you will be a winner next year!

http://www.palmerlakevfw.com/VolunteerHours.html

Fall Cleanup: Rain or shine we will be having our fall cleanup this Saturday from 900 to 1300. Please join us to take pride in your Post and make sure it looks great for our upcoming distinguished visitor.

Voice of Democracy and Patriot's Pen Judges: Needed November 2nd starting at 1800 at the Post.

Visit from Sr. Vice Commander in Chief Brian Duffy: Please join us to welcome Brian to our Post on Saturday morning November 7 from 10:00 to 11:30.

Mark your calendar:

Veterans Day Program at Mpls Veterans Home – November 11, at 1400 Veterans Pancake Breakfast – November 15th from 900 to 1200 District Christmas Party at Palmer Lake VFW – December 5 at 1300 Post Children's Christmas Party – December 12

Upcoming Post 3915 Events:

Next Blood Drives: 1/4/16, 2/29/16, 4/25/16, 6/20/16

Next Post meeting: November 11 at 1900

Next District meeting: December 5 at Palmer Lake VFW at 1100

Yours in Comradeship, Scott Hanson, Commander, Post 3915 palmerlake.vfw3915@gmail.com



CHARTER 1930

November 2015 Newsletter

Comrades,

Happy Veteran's Day and have a great Thanksgiving – but remember those who gave us the day.

Chuck Quigley, Commander, Post 217, 763-424-6417







(click <u>here</u> to see up-to-date chain of command)

CHARTER 1966

November 2015 Newsletter

Hello Auxiliary Members,

The Member Dinner had a great turn, sorry if you were unable to make it. Special thanks to Dave "Booya" and Hali for cooking this year, and Jan and the crew for decorating.

The Wounded Warrior event on October 24 was a hit and wanted you all to know I received an Email wanting to **Thank all** that were able to help with the planning, donating and at the Event helping out.

Veterans Day is November 11 so please everyone remember to Thank A Veteran!

We are also doing our yearly Pancake breakfast for the Veterans this year scheduled for Sunday November 15 from 9:00-12:00.

The year is flying by which means Christmas is coming.

We will be having a meeting for Christmas decorating on November 3 at 6:00 PM at the post. The more the Merrier.

The Children's Christmas party is planned for December 12 so just barely a month to plan and get done.

Please remember to turn in your community service hours.

And lastly Post Clean Up is Oct 31 - thank you to all who are able to come out to help!

Thank you for your support,

Kandy Charlet
Palmer Lake VFW Post 3915 Auxiliary
Email: krcharlet@gmail.com



(click $\underline{\text{here}}$ to see up-to-date chain of command) $CHARTER\ 2004$

November 2015 Newsletter

Members,

Fall is in the air. Can you feel it?

Thank you to all that helped with the Booya on October 10. As usual it was wonderful and every bit was sold. Great job everyone!

On October 24, Palmer Lake VFW hosted a benefit for the Wounded Warrior Project. Over \$3,000 was raised to help the Veterans.

Our Fall Cabela's Raffle was held on October 30. The list of winners will be posted in the bar following the drawing.

Our next meeting is November 4 at 6:00.

As our Holiday season begins, I want to wish you all a Happy Thanksgiving. As you prepare your meal, remember the sacrifices made by our Veterans and be thankful for the freedom that we enjoy because of them.

To all my fellow deer hunters, be careful out there and best of luck to you.

As always, stay safe and remember to thank a Vet,

Jeff Marsyla, President Palmer Lake Post 3915 Men's Auxiliary jeffrey.marsyla@parknicollet.com





Click here to view updated calendar.

You are receiving this e-mail because you signed up for e-newsletter's from www.palmerlakevfw.com.

If you are receiving this by mistake or wish to stop receiving, click here.

Thanks, Webmaster